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Date:  10 September 2014 

 

Subject: Inquiry into Shared / Integrated Education 

 
Peter, 

 

At its meeting today the Committee for Employment and Learning considered your 

correspondence regarding your inquiry into shared / integrated education.  

 

The Committee agreed to note the correspondence and to inform the Committee for 

Education that it has a number of Hansard transcripts on the NI Assembly website 

which may be of use. 

 

I should be grateful if you would bring this to the attention of your Committee. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Cathie White 

Committee Clerk 
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